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PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
The Institute will be hosting a cocktail reception on Friday, September 11th in New Orleans
in conjunction with the 1992 NASAA Fall Conference for Institute members and guests. The
Fall Conference will be held September 13-16 at the Hyatt Regency in New Orleans.
Additional information regarding the Fall Conference may be obtained by contacted the
NASAA Corporate Office at (202) 293-7700. The Institute’s reception is tentatively
scheduled for 6:00 p.m to 7:30 p.m. at Brennan’s Restaurant. Final details regarding the
reception will be sent to you at a later date. Please feel free to notify other Institute
members who are not members of the Committee of the Institute’s reception. We hope you
will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you in New Orleans! Patricia Louie
Assistant Counsel Susan Burgess Legal Assistant
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